FB, contella 1, 26

85 rue de Lausanne 1202 Genève 9 February 1975

Maria Rosa Dalla Costa

Dear Sister:

I am part of an ad-hoc group of Geneva women, English and French speaking, preparing a Celebration des Femmes for 2-4 May. We are feminists of various nationalities working in the area.

Oll Musto a list a participar

alla Celebration des feures. Z-h nogs a fine vo

The celebration will have exhibitions, discussion groups, media presentation, and a big carnival with music, theatre and dance outside. On Saturday night, 3 May, we are preparing a presentation on the work of women. We will show some short movies on different aspects of work internationally: agriculture, factories, home, arts, office, etc. We would like you to participate in the discussion after the films on "wages for housework".

Since Geneva is the "heart" of United Nations International Women's Year activities, we feel it is a particularly good place to present our own event, in our own way. As one might expect most United Nations programs for the year are ineffectual, minimally financed farces. Indications are that we will receive excellent publicity for the Celebration which would be good exposure for the wages for housework campaign.

Our group has very little money since none of us are wealthy "functionaires". We would, therefore, not be able to offer you an honorarium but we could pay for your transportation costs and lodgings. I hope that you will be able to participate in this event. If you can not come perhaps you could recommend someone else. A reply at your earliest convenience would be appreciated.

In solidarity,

Zoe Clayson

Celebration des Femmes, Co-ordinating Committee

85 rue de Lausanne

Zoe Clayson

1202 GENEVE, Juine

disho unppri into a lesi e juppo d'finera (letters 10.3.75)